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 September 25th - 

27th 

Rock Wall Reward  

 

 September 27th 

Last day Term 3 

 

 October 14th 

First day for students 

Term 4 

 

 October 16th 

Kindergarten 2020 

Parent Information 

Evening 6-7pm 

      Wednesday 25th September, 2019                  Term 3   Week 10 

Phone: Primary : 6362 6369  
               Infants:  6362 1992  
               Fax:         6361 7923       
Website: orange-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
E-mail:    orange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The time has come for another break and one that the children and staff are all looking 

forward to. Term 3 has been running at a frantic pace and to finely stop and take a 

breath will be great. However we are still moving right until the final minute with several 

things on. 
 

Last week I had the pleasure of accompanying the Year 5 excursion to 

Canberra. It was a pleasure to travel with such a wonderful group of 

students and staff. To compliment the learning being conducted in the 

classrooms at school, the children visited many significant attractions of 

Canberra including both new and old Parliament House as well as the Australian War 

Memorial. We would like to thank  the Federal Member for Calare, Andrew Gee, for 

meeting with us during our visit. The children also had the excitement of a visit to the 

Australian Institute of Sport where they not only got to have a look around the facilities 

but also took part in physical challenges that tested them all.  
 

The thrill of the event however was having a sleep over with their friends. The 

accommodation was first rate at the Scout Camp with amazing food  and wonderful 

hosts. I thank the teachers also for their hours well beyond a regular day and their 

enthusiasm in providing such a wonderful experience to the children. I also had a great 

opportunity to witness the leadership of the grade 5 children among their peers and I 

feel very confident some outstanding candidates will emerge early next term during 

captain speeches. 
 

Students were given the opportunity to participate in a variety of educational programs 

with a focus on Australia’s history, culture, heritage and democracy. The Australian 

Government recognises the importance of all young Australians being able to visit the 

national capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship education. To assist families in 

meeting the cost of the excursion the Australian Government contributes funding per 

student under the Parliament and Civics Education Rebate program towards those costs. 

The rebate is paid directly to the school upon completion of the excursion. 



 

Our year one children also had a thrill last Friday when the school ran ‘A Wheelie Good Day'. It saw the children 

culminating their unit on transport with exhibitions of motorbikes and classic cars on display as well as a visit to the 

mini trains. The highlight however was when the children got to strut their stuff on their bikes and scooters at 

Moulder Park netball courts. The day was a huge success and we thank all parents assisting on the day bringing the 

bikes in and also collecting them from school at home time. Well done to the year 1 team for their organisation and 

for thinking outside the box. I loved it! 
  

 

This week our children in Grade 4 also had there major excursion, heading off to Western Plains Zoo as part of the 

Zoo Snooze. The children have been reported as having a wonderful time with outstanding representation of the 

school which is always lovely to hear. No doubt some very tired children returned home yesterday. Thank you again 

to our staff who braved the elements and the animals during the night. 

 

 

The excitement never seems to end at the school with today kicking off the Giant Rock Wall Challenge. Parents are 

invited into the school to view their children attempting the 8 metre high wall. We encourage parents to not only 

watch but to also have a go at the challenge and even race their child. The timetable for the Rock Wall is attached to 

the newsletter and can also be located on the school Facebook site.  This is a reward for the outstanding behaviour 

demonstrated by the children across the school throughout the year. Congratulations kids, you deserve it.  

 

Next Term our summer uniform commences and would once again like to remind parents that an option now exists 

for our girls who would prefer to wear shorts as oppose to the summer dress. The uniform can be purchased from 

the  Orange Clothing Company. This uniform in no way replaces the summer dress but is an option. 

 



 

Also next term the school will be looking to take advantage of the beautiful weather, by running the Orange Public 

School Open Gardens on Saturday 9th November. This will be again a wonderful community event and we are so 

excited to be showcasing 8 of Orange's most beautiful gardens. I would like to congratulate the garden committee for 

their tireless work in coordinating the day and also the wonderful garden owners. Another person who is strongly 

supporting the event is Hunter Ridley from Peter Fisher Real Estate who has taken on sponsorship of the event. More 

information will be provided early next term as will the call for volunteers to assist on the day. We look forward to 

everyone being involved in some way and look forward to everyone being a part of such a wonderful experience that 

does raise money for the school but more importantly, brings our community together. 
 

Finally I hope everyone enjoys the two week break and we look forward to seeing everyone on the first day of Term 

4, Monday 14th October.  

 

Bradley Tom 

Principal 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPS - 2019 School Year Dates 

September 

25 - 27 
Rock wall Kids Matter reward  

September 27 T- Ball Gala Day Year 2  

September 27 Last Day Term 3  

October 14 First Day Term 4 - Students return 

October 14 School Spectacular - rehearsal in Cowra 

October 16  
Kindergarten 2020 Parent Information 

Session, 6-7pm 

October 18 K-2 Sports Day - Wade Park 

October  

23 & 24 
OHS Year 7 2020 Transition 

October 28 - 

November 1 
NAIDOC Week 

October 30 NAIROC Eisteddfod  

November 1 NAIDOC Week Assembly & BBQ 

November 4 P & C Meeting, 7pm, Primary Staff Room 

November 6 & 7 PSSA State Athletics Carnival 

November 8 OPS Bike Day Years 3-6 

November 18 - 

December 2 
Kindergarten 2020 Transition 

November 19-24 School Spectacular, Sydney 

December 2 P & C Meeting, 7pm, Primary Staff Room 

December 2 - 13 Year 2-6 Learn to Swim Program 

December 3 - 5 School Show - Thank you, Mr Disney 

December 16 Presentation Day 

December 17 Year 6 Farewell Dinner & Disco 

December 18 Year 6 Right of Passage & SRC Induction 

OPS Assemblies 

Kindergarten 
Tuesday 22nd September 

2.30pm-3pm 

Year 1 
Monday 21st October 

2.30pm-3pm 

Year 2 
Wednesday 23rd October 

2.30pm-3pm 

Year 3-6 
Friday 18th October 

1.00pm-1.50pm 

OPS Sport 

K-2 Every Friday 

Year 3-6 Every Friday 
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Clothing Pool 2019 

Any Donations would be greatly appreciated and can be dropped off at anytime  

at the Primary front office. 

The Clothing Pool is located at the Primary Campus— Sale Street building. The Clothing Pool does not have EFTPOS 

facilities.  Cash Only. 

 

 

 

 

If you are able to volunteer in  our Clothing 

Pool please call  Jane Howell 0414 242 823 
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